
 
 

New York Workers’ Compensation 

PPO 
If you are injured on the job and require medical care, you MUST be treated by a CorVel 
Network provider. 

Your employer has a directory of all CorVel Network physicians and hospitals, or you may find a 
list by going to www.corvel.com/ppo-lookup/.  Choose “Find a Provider” and then select “NYS 
Certified PPO” as your network. 

If you do not have access to a directory or the website, please call the number below and you 
will be given a choice of providers in your area: 

1-800-CORVEL-1 

(1-800-267-8351) 

 

The Nearest CorVel Workers’ Compensation PPO Network Urgent Care/Hospitals are: 

 

 

 

 

The Nearest CorVel Workers’ Compensation PPO Physicians are: 

 

http://www.corvel.com/ppo-lookup/

